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Year 3 Class Newsletter



Numeracy


In numeracy, the children will be covering work surrounding:


add and subtract numbers mentally, 


add and subtract numbers with up to 3 digits, using formal written methods of columnar addition and subtraction


solve problems, including missing number problems, using number facts, place value, and more complex addition and subtraction.


write and calculate mathematical statements for multiplication and division 


using mental and progressing to formal written methods.


Problem-solving and reasoning skills will be embedded within each numeracy focus, in order to apply understanding.


In addition to this, in order to develop basic number work and quick mental recall skills, we will also complete weekly BIG Maths tests and multiplication tests. 





























Literacy


In literacy, the children will be completing creative writing tasks which centre on the story book: the Jolly Postman. The children will write compare and write formal/informal letters, write character descriptions and instructions.  


The children will be taught grammar and punctuation daily, in order to develop writing skills and their wider knowledge of the English language.


-Daily spelling sessions will continue to take place. Spelling lists will be sent out on a Monday with the ‘key words’. Please could I ask that these are practiced at home for a THURSDAY as part of homework.


-Guided reading groups will take place weekly. 


-Your child will also be read to twice a week, therefore please ensure their reading book is in their book bag each day. 











What else is Y3 learning about this term?


Geography- We will be focusing upon the topic: Angry Earth. The children will learn about the structure of the earth, volcanos and earthquakes. 


RE/PSHE- In RE Year 3 will continue to find out answers to the question: ‘What do different people believe about God?’ focussing on Hinduism and also looking at the Christmas story. 


Science- The children will be investigating Animals including humans, looking at healthy food and food chains. 


Spanish- Children will be introduced to basic greetings, questions and answers.


Music- The children will practice singing a tune with expression and create repeated patterns with different instruments. 


Art/D&T- The children will be involved in creating a variety of art and DT work throughout their Geography learning, e.g. creating their volcano models and pictures


PE- The children will start swimming this half term. (A letter will be sent out with further information) 


ICT- The children will continue to focus their computing work on ‘Programming’ especially correcting bugs in programmes. 





Special dates for Y3 this half term...





Tuesday 12th November – Parent’s Evening


Thursday 12th December- Christmas Lunch!


Monday 16th December- KS2 Christmas Production dress rehearsal for the school. 


Tuesday 17th December- 2pm KS2 Christmas Production


Wednesday 18th December- 6pm KS2 Christmas Production


Thursday 19th December- Party Day!


Friday 20th December- Carol Service 9:15am





I will send letters for further upcoming events.















































Term Dates-


28th October- 20th December








